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We all had a blast on Saturday night.  Our St. Patrickȭs 
Day party is next Saturday.  Please arrive by 5:30 PM 
to help decorate, if you can. 
 
Next Saturday is also our quarterly business meeting ɀ 
ÄÏÎȭÔ want to miss that!  

 
Sadly, The Attemptations 
have retired, but an equally 
renowned female Motown 
group we all grew up with is 
performing during our St. 
0ÁÄÄÙȭÓ $ÁÙ ÐÁÒÔÙ ÔÈÉÓ ×ÅÅË 
end.  Their performance is 

dedicated to raising money for Camp Sunshine, so 
bring your folding m oney to toss on the floor during 
the show.  You do not want to miss this performance!!!  
  

 



 
Congrats to Betty Kane and 
Jerry Westbrooks for 
competing in The Nationals 
at Myrtle Beach!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thanks to Kabee 
Johnston for 
serving at the 
welcome table. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
Thanks to Debbie 
and Mark Hicks for 
also serving at the 
welcome table. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Thanks to Karen 
and Mike Williford  
for selling our split 
the kitty tickets.  
  



 
 
 
 
Congrats to Sharon 
Franklin for 
winning split the 
kitty.  She won 
$132. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Thanks to Jim Agee 
for keeping us on the 
dance floor!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
  



 



 
Member Lottery  

 
 
Sharon Clark  would have 
won $70. 
 
 

 
 

 

Next week, the member lottery 
amount will be $ 136.50 .  You must be 
present to win!  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Member 
Lottery 

Amount: 
 

$136.50 



Message from Rena Wood 
Our Dance Class Coordinator Extraordinaire  

 

 

 

 

"FIREBALL" LINE DANCE CLASS 
MARCH 31st @ 6:00 

 
 
Well our classes have not been quite as full as we would like but you get to 
know the people a little better when they are smaller.  We had fun and learned 
a LOT in Basic I, my thanks to Dennis Franklin for helping me out.  In Basic II 
Yvette and Larry Studdard had a small class too. But there again that one on 
one is a fun time and they get that individual attention.  Only had to have one 
helper this week, Alan Halpern, but the others were in the background, thanks 
guys!!  Hope you all return next week. 
 


